
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Monday 26th February 2018 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

As part of the experience of NUAST, we encourage collaborating with the University of 

Nottingham and hospital on projects which will give students a better insight of the course 

content and its application in real life context.   

 

On the Thursday 1st March, the university are putting on a series workshops which will 

explain molecular technologies, cell culture and imaging technologies. Pupils will then also 

display and present their poster to university staff which is part of their required practical 

assessment.  This will cover content of the A-level course as well as broadening the 

student’s appreciation of biology. Students will leave school accompanied by Mrs Barnett 

and Mr King where we will be walking over to the university. For this reason, student should 

wear sensible footwear and bring a waterproof coat.  We will be leaving at 8:40am and be 

back at 1:40pm.   

 

In order for your child to go to the university we will need the permission slip returned, 

please update us if you require a new EV4, Confidential Parental Consent Form as soon as 

possible but no later than 9.00am on 28th February. Without either of these they will not be 

allowed to go on the university.   

 

If you require any further details please contact NUAST reception. 

 

Yours Faithfully, 

Mrs Barnett 

Head of Science 

 

Student Name ______________________________________________________ 

 

I consent to my child walking over to the University of Nottingham for the visit on 01st March 

2018.  

Parent Name:        _________________________________ 

Parent Signature:  _________________________________  

Date:          _________________________________ 


